
 
Headteacher: Michael Dillon B Ed (Hons) MA 

 

Friday, 17 June 2022 

 

 
phone: 01344-455815 fax: 01344-306573 email:  secretary@birchhillprimaryschool.co.uk  head@birchhillprimaryschool.co.uk  www.birchhillprimaryschool.co.uk 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 4 Residential June 2023 

 

I would like to invite you to an online meeting to discuss the possibility of arranging a residential for Year 4 at 

Oakwood Activity Centre on Wednesday 6th July 2022 at 6:30pm.   

 

We want as many pupils to attend the trip as possible, so we would urge you to attend the meeting. We realise 

you may have all sorts of worries about your child being away from home or financial concerns and therefore 

the meeting has been arranged to address some of these.   

 

The Year 4 (currently Year 3) children are welcome to attend the meeting, but it would be appreciated if 

arrangements could be made for younger siblings to stay at home. The cost of the trip, if it goes ahead, will be 

around between £175 - £190 depending on the numbers.   

 

If you are unable to attend the meeting but are interested in learning more, please email the office and they 

will forward it to me.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ms Cameron 

Deputy Head KS2 
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